Board of Education Public Hearing – FY2020-21 Amended Budget June 17, 2021

At 6:00 p.m. Greg Brown, Board President, called a public hearing to order to provide information and seek comment from the public on the proposed amended FY2020-21 budget. Other board members present were Peggy Perdun, Vice President; Andrew Carey, and Jeff Goetten. Board members Dave Bryden, Kyle Graham, and Jacob Warford were absent. Also present were Brad Tuttle, Superintendent; Alan Churchman, District Administrator; Lisa Schuenke, Director of Finance and Human Resources; Kate Sievers, Director of Curriculum; Matt Derrick, Director of Technology; and Debbie Trochuck, District Secretary. A total of ten (10) people were in attendance.

Mrs. Schuenke presented information in regard to the proposed FY2020-21 amended budget including a review of the funds, revenue sources, and expenditures. She shared that due to the receipt of Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act (CARES) funds and Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief (ESSER) funds there was a need to amend the budget.

A time for board member questions and discussion was held.

PUBLIC COMMENT

None

A motion was made by Carey, seconded by Graham to adjourn. On roll call, Brown, yes; Carey, yes; Goetten, yes; Perdun, yes. Motion carried.

The public hearing adjourned at 6:08 P.M.